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Disruption to Services between
Bromsgrove/Redditch and Birmingham

Due to problems with overhead line equipment near University, there are no
services expected on the Cross City line between Bromsgrove/Redditch and
Birmingham New Street until mid-evening today.

Passengers are encouraged to use thereplacement road service to complete
their journeys. Some trains will be making additional stops during the day but
please note these may be very busy.

CrossCountry trains between Nottingham and Cardiff will stop additionally at
BromsgroveWest Midlands Railway Birmingham New Street to Hereford
trainswill be rerouted and stop additionallyat Longbridge. Please check the
latest updates before you travel. Live information will be posted on our
website and Twitter. We apologise for any inconvenience to your journeys
today and will keep you updated on progress

About London Northwestern & West Midlands Railways

For further information on this release, email press.office@wmtrains.co.uk

London Northwestern & West Midlands Railways operates both West
Midlands Railway and London Northwestern Railway services.



• London Northwestern Railway services operate between
Liverpool and Birmingham, and on the West Coast Main Line to
and from London Euston.

• West Midlands Railway services operate to destinations across
the West Midlands via Birmingham New Street and Birmingham
Snow Hill.

For more information on these services visit westmidlandsrailway.co.uk or
londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk

If you have been sent this press release, this is because we believe this to be
of interest to you.

To sign up for all future releases, visit our newsroom and subscribe to our
updates. You can unsubscribe to our releases at any time.
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